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I am deeply opposed to this measure. I believe that the use of drones provides the 

opportunity for breach in privacy. At this time I believe energy should be focused on 

improving our policing systems before considering the use of such tools which could 

provide an additional opportunity for misuse and abuse by our police forces.  


